
PUBLIC MEETING 
US 34 EAST PERMANENT FLOOD REPAIRS 

 

Damage to US 34 from the September 2013 flood event 

 

 Construction Begins in October  

When last September’s storms 
washed out a large section of US 34 
east of Greeley, it became clear that a 
better, long-term solution was 
needed to ensure the road could 
withstand a similar major flooding 
event in the future. 

 CDOT built a temporary road around the 

area that was blown out by the flood.  

 Construction will begin soon on a $22 

million permanent fix to the road that will 

include a new bridge. 

 CDOT officials and Flatiron will be on-hand 

at the public meeting to answer questions 

about the project.  A brief presentation will 

be conducted at 6:45 p.m.  

October 14, 2014   6 – 8 p.m. 

Platte Valley Fire Protection District Community Room 
27128 County Road 53 
Kersey, Colorado 80644 
 

PROJECT HOTLINE: 970-815-0901 

EMAIL: US34East@gmail.com 

WEBSITE: http://www.coloradodot.info/projects/floodrelatedprojects/us-34-east 

 

  

  


